
Landulph Parish Council Housing Need Survey - deadline 12th 
February 2023 

Landulph Parish Council, Botus Fleming and Hatt Parish Council, and Cornwall 
Council are working in partnership to conduct an online survey to establish housing 
need with a particular focus on affordable housing for local people in need. The 
results of this survey will help the Parish Councils in developing their future 
housing plans. 

We would be grateful if you would take a few minutes to complete this survey if 
you live in one of the Parishes or you would like to move here. If you have people 
living in your household who would like a home of their own in one of the Parishes 
please ask them to complete a separate survey. 
 
The closing date for completion of the survey is 12 February 2023. 
 
A report will be produced to show the results and a copy provided to the Parish 
Councils, this will help decide on their future plans. 
If you live in either Landulph or Botus Fleming & Hatt Parish you will have received 
a letter asking you to complete an online survey to establish housing 
need for the parishes with a particular focus on affordable housing for local 
people.  Although the survey is being sent to two parishes, we will get separate 
results for each parish.   
  
Please take the time to complete the survey by 12 February 2023 - here is the 
link: https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/landulph-and-botus-fleming-and-hatt-hns 
  
To get a full picture of the housing needs of the parishes we need as many 
households as possible to fill in the survey: 
 
1) Each household in the parish - just complete the survey once per household 
 
2) Anyone who is living in the parish within an existing household but needs an 
affordable home of their own in the parish (eg adult children living with their 
parents etc) - please complete a separate survey 
 
3) Anyone who owns a house in the parish but doesn't live here full time 
4) Anyone who has a local connection with our parishes and needs an affordable 
home in the parish 
  
If you know someone who should be filling in the survey, please encourage them to 
fill it in and give them the link: https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/landulph-and-
botus-fleming-and-hatt-hns.   
  
If you would like a paper copy or have questions about the survey, please contact 
the Affordable Housing Team on 01872 326353 or 
email affordablehousing@cornwall.gov.uk. 
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